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As a long time member of the Native Plant Society of Oregon, I full support the 

Oregon Flora Project. I have used Oregon Flora to identify plants at to examine maps 

provided by Oregon Flora. My opinion, we need Oregon Flora to be supported by 

more than just donations.  

 

Thank you, 

Steve Sheehy   


